

www.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson

Deputy City Clerk

August 26, 2008

To the Honorable Mayor Tom Barrett Office of the Mayor City Hall Room 201

Dear Mayor Barrett:

This is to confirm that Florence Dukes took her oath of office and is now duly qualified to serve as the reappointed Safety Director to serve at the pleasure of the Mayor.

Since rely,

RÖNALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Florence Dukes Ethics Board VN 080070

RDL/khm Oaths08.doc